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11 July 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Transition Tuesdays 2023 – Week 6 
 
I hope that you and your families are well and found last week’s transition events useful. As we approach the 
final days of the school year, please continue to contact us about anything we can do to support you and your 
child. I have included the email contacts for your Head of House and Form Tutor at the end of this week’s letter. 
(Please note that Mr Allman and Mrs Stallard are currently away on our 6th Form trip to Tanzania. Please email 
transition@bishopluffa.org.uk in you are in Wilson House and have any questions). 
 
 
Information for Parents and Carers  
Following on from last week’s information evening, the House presentations have now been added to the school 
website, as well as the Information Booklet. You can access links to the presentations here. Please contact us if 
there is anything you are unsure about. 
 
 
Luffa Hunts and the Year 6 House Points Competition  
The House Points Competition is starting to open up – can Burrows be 
overtaken? Mrs Bagdoniene will certainly hope not! The scores so far 
include the last two weeks of Year 6 students taking part in the Luffa 
Hunts. We have added a third and final one: Luffa Hunt 2023 – Our 
Houses.  
 
Year 6 can still visit the website to have a go at the previous Luffa 
Hunts, and try to get more points for their House. The winners will be 
announced in next week’s Transition Tuesdays.  
 
 
Maths at Luffa  

On Tuesday, all Year 6 students were given a Welcome Booklet, as well as a Maths 
Transition Booklet. This work is in no way compulsory, but the Maths Department 
would love students to have a go, and hope they will enjoy working through it! They 
can find answers and a video tutorial to support their work on the website.   
 
Mr Healy, who co-ordinates Year 7 to 9 Maths, has also found some extra challenging 
Maths problems for anyone that wants to have a go. These are completely optional but 
I know Mr Healy would love to see any answers, and students can email him at 
healym@bishopluffa.org.uk.  

 

http://www.bishopluffalp.org.uk/
https://www.bishopluffa.org.uk/student-leadership/grassroots-our-whole-school-charity/
mailto:transition@bishopluffa.org.uk
https://www.bishopluffa.org.uk/parents-and-carers/year-6-transition/year-6-parents-and-carers/year-6-information-evening/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdr_KqcuA_Dclu0nPr3Y7a9ssEAIc-mbyyjmysnfR5U3yhYXQ/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdr_KqcuA_Dclu0nPr3Y7a9ssEAIc-mbyyjmysnfR5U3yhYXQ/viewform
https://www.bishopluffa.org.uk/assets/Uploads/Year-6-Student-Welcome-Booklet-2023.pdf
https://www.bishopluffa.org.uk/assets/Uploads/Maths-Y6-Y7-Transition-Booklet.pdf
https://www.bishopluffa.org.uk/assets/Uploads/Maths-Y6-Y7-Transition-Booklet.pdf
https://www.bishopluffa.org.uk/parents-and-carers/year-6-transition/year-6-students/maths-at-luffa/
https://www.bishopluffa.org.uk/assets/Uploads/Mr-Healys-Challenge-Questions.pdf
https://www.bishopluffa.org.uk/parents-and-carers/year-6-transition/year-6-students/maths-at-luffa/


 
Food Safety Policy  

We ask that students don’t bring in any foods containing nuts. We have students and 
staff with severe nut allergies, so it is particularly important that all families follow this. 
We thank you in advance for your understanding and cooperation. 
 
If your child has allergies or specific dietary requirements, please contact our Catering 
Manager, Jane Allen allenj@bishopluffa.org.uk.  
 

 
Next week will be the final Transition Tuesday before the summer holiday, and will include details about the 
Year 7 Induction Day on Monday 4th September, and also plans for the Year 7 Residential. Thank you if you 
purchased uniform last week from our PFA Uniform Shop. The shop will be available again once more before 
the 4th September, and we will confirm a date in next week’s letter. 
 
 
Warm regards,  

 
Neil Topley  
Assistant Headteacher 
 

 
Email addresses 
 

House Head of House Year 7 Form Tutor 

Andrewes Mr R Goldsmith 
goldsmithr@bishopluffa.org.uk  

Mrs E Lopez-Gamero 
lopezgameroe@bishopluffa.org.uk  

Burrows Mrs R Bagdoniene 
bagdoniener@bishopluffa.org.uk  

Mr D Owen 
owend@bishopluffa.org.uk (from September) 

King Miss K Hurry 
hurryk@bishopluffa.org.uk 

Mr M Healy 
healym@bishopluffa.org.uk 

Otter Mrs J Stone 
stonej@bishopluffa.org.uk 

Mrs K Christie 
christiek@bishopluffa.org.uk 

Ridgeway Mr J Vann 
vannj@bishopluffa.org.uk 

Mr M Luff 
luffm@bishopluffa.org.uk 

Sherborne Mr T George 
georget@bishopluffa.org.uk 

Mrs A Bonney 
bonneya@bishopluffa.org.uk 

Story Mrs S Charge 
charges@bishopluffa.org.uk 

Mrs S Callaghan 
callaghans@bishopluffa.org.uk 

Wilson Mr K Allman 
allmank@bishopluffa.org.uk  

Mrs A Copeland 
copelanda@bishopluffa.org.uk (from September) 

 Mrs N Stallard 
stallardn@bishopluffa.org.uk 
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